
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:    MNDOT Highway 19 Project Field Office Rental 
 
MEETING DATE:  March 15, 2022 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The MNDOT Highway 19 Mill and Overlay Project will get started in late March and the 
contractor (Chippewa Concrete Services) is requesting the city to rent the gravel parking lot 
across from John Burch Park to place the field office for the project.  As you can read in the 
email, he stated the proposed rent would be $200.00 per month for 4 -5 months.  They will also 
spread out a load of Class 5 gravel at the end of the project and blade down the lot.   
 
There would be no staging of materials or equipment except maybe a skid steer trailer. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please consider and approve the MNDOT field office location and rental agreement.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the rental agreement for Chippawa Concrete Services to rent 
a space in the gravel lot across from John Burch Park at a cost of $200.00 per month plus a load 
of gravel at the end of the project with the understanding that there will be no staging of 
equipment or materials.  






